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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Duke Energy High Voltage Cable Testing 
 

Date: February 10, 2016 

 
 

 

Duke Energy will be conducting a series of tests on the high voltage feeder cables that support 

the airport campus. Tests will be conducted during the overnight hours and are not anticipated to 

interrupt electrical service to any campus airport tenants. Testing will continue through the 

remainder of the month, if you have any questions please contact the ACC at 767-7777. 

 


